
Hello! 

My name is Mrs Barnes. I am one of 

the teachers in 1BG, and I work 

Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday.

One of my favourite things is 

reading and I love to find new 

books to read.

I also really like singing and 

dancing, and I enjoy trying to 

follow the dances on the Go Noodle 

videos! 

Spending lots of time 

outside exploring the 

school site.

I am also looking 

forward to doing 

some new units with 

the children that I 

think they will really 

enjoy. 


